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To the inspectorate of this scheme

Having read about the proposed tunnel and the implications of this major engineering
construct, may | express my concern.

Given the threat of global warming we should be seeking communal access by
dedicated buses to such important historic sites. The whole area would be enhanced by
re-wilding to help people imagine the sheer effort behind this ancient construct. |
believe alternative routes have been accessed which would avoid the tunnel through
this area. We urgently need to revive communal public transport to avoid the impact
of individual car use on the environment, Moreover we need to truly celebrate and
respect the achievements of those who worshipped in this land long before present

times.
Thank you for your attention.

Sonya Baksi





